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Dear Brookhaven Elementary School Community, 
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Brookhaven, NY 11719 
(631) 730-1700 
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PRINCIPAL 

Dr. Rebecca M . Raymond 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

Mrs. Rosa Kalomiris 

In an effort to continue to be responsive to the concerns on the current COVID-19 pandemic, we are 
writing to inform you that a student presented symptoms for COVID-19, Flu or Cold at school today. 

The student entered the school without a temperature, went to their classroom and after lunch, the 
student indicated that they felt sick. The ill student was taken to the isolation room and later picked up 
by their parent. 

It is out of an abundance of caution that we notify you, Brookhaven Elementary School Community. As an 
added precaution, the student's classroom and all common areas will be thoroughly cleaned. 

Our number one priority continues to be the health and safety of our students, staff and faculty. We 
thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this unprecedented time. 

Sincerely, 

~l!f!!!!!:t!l~ 
Principal 

v-_a_\ 
Mrs. Rosa Kalomiris 

Assistant Principal 


